
From: Devlin, Lotte
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 7/10/2006 10:54:43 AM
Subject: FW: AAMVA REAL ID Working Groups

AAMVA is gearing up for the verification system working groups... see below.

Lotte Devlin

Policy and Planning Administrator

SC Department of Motor Vehicles

Office: 803.896.4879

Mobile: 803.609.4852

Fax: 803.896.9979

P.O. Box 1498

Blythewood, SC 29016

-----Original Message-----
From: Sensiba, Greg [mailto:GSensiba@aamva.org]
Sent: Friday, July 07, 2006 9:02 AM
To: lotte.devlin@scdmv.net
Cc: Holleger, Randy
Subject: AAMVA REAL ID Working Groups

Ms. Devlin,
As part of AAMVA's REAL ID efforts, I have been designated the lead analyst for AAMVA for the validation of US passports and 

'Consular Reports of Birth Abroad'. Although the Department of Homeland Security has not issued a final rule, AAMVA wants to restart 
discussions to identify the requirements for validating both these documents (as well as, perhaps, the PASSport Card envisioned for 
the Western Hemisphere Travel Initiative).

Since you are the chair of the Working Group (WG), I wanted to let you know that I have contacted the following individuals to 
determine their availability and willingness to participate on the WG:

• Rick Whitley, Technology Manager, District of Columbia Department of Motor Vehicles (Region I)

• Joyce Abbott, Manager, Driver Licensing, West Virginia Division of Motor Vehicles (Region II)

• Kristy Jarrad, Driver Analyst, Michigan Department of State (Region III)
• Tom McClellan, Program Services Manager, Oregon Driver and Motor Vehicle Services Division (Region IV)

These individuals were selected from the volunteer list AAMVA compiled last February and represent each of AAMVA's four regions. 
AAMVA will send out a general call for volunteers (probably early next week) to solicit additional participation. We plan on limiting the 

size of the WG to 10-12 people with equitable representation across regions. Since the focus (at this point) is on requirements 
definition and not technical implementation, I suggest weighing the participants heavily on the Driver Licensing and Control discipline 
but I feel we also need some participants from the Information Technology discipline to ensure IT understanding when we get to 
implementation.

If you have any additional recommendations for participants, please let me know.
Thanks.

Greg S. Sensiba
Sr. Systems Analyst
Systems Analysis Department
American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators
(703) 908-2822 
gsensiba@aamva.org
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